
Dear Future Third Grader, 
 I am so excited to welcome you into my class!  I am sure you have been working very hard 
and are looking forward to a wonderful and safe summer with your friends and family.  Don’t forget 
to keep on reading and practicing your math facts over the summer to help you get ready for third 
grade.  I am looking forward to a fun-filled year of learning and exploring in the fall.  I am very 
excited about next year and know that it will be a great year for all!   
  
You will need to bring in the following materials on the first day of school: 

• 1 package of loose leaf paper (wide ruled) 
• 1 composition notebook 
• 4 single subject notebooks (wide ruled) 
• 6 durable plastic folders – (different colors are preferable to help students remain 

organized) 
• 1 pencil box (no larger than 8” by 5”) 
• 1 large eraser or pencil tip erasers 
• 4 packages (12 pack) of pencils 
• 1 box of crayons (no more than 48 crayons) 
• scissors 
• 2 large glue sticks 
• 2 boxes of tissues 
• 2 Dry Erase markers 

* Extra tissues, and small and large Ziploc baggies are always appreciated. 

I want parents to know that my door at school is always open. We must work as a team to ensure 
success for all!   

         Sincerely, 
         Mr. Ciereck   

email:  jciereck@chittenangoschools.org 

Third Grade Team
Bridgeport Elementary 

9076 North Road 
Bridgeport, NY 13030
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